Katie: kwalters.hosanna@comcast.net





Memorial service for Susan Evans' mother in the Hosanna Prayer Garden with Stuart Heights Baptist Church members and Hosanna friends.









Good-n-Messy...
Making Muddy Buddies!





Susan: srdistefano@comcast.net

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES

<u>Thursday, April 18:</u> Soddy Daisy Jamboree, 7 pm—10 pm. Leave at 6:30.

Friday, April 19: Signal Center is Closed!

- Artwork Friday. Join us at the Treehouse at 11 am to create butterfly centerpieces for Easter.
- → It's Susan Evans' birthday! Happy Birthday and best wishes!

Sunday, April 21: Easter Day. No Walmart outing today.

Today, as we travel through April, with Easter Sunday approaching,

Connor's

I'd like to remind you, my friends and readers, that we cannot control what the future holds. We can, however, help shape our future into one we desire. I truly feel to the control was the control of t

our future into one we desire. I truly feel God doesn't wish for His children to be depressed, discouraged, distraught or down in any manner. The Bible clearly explains God gave us the ability to be joyful, even in the most difficult/worst situations. Think about this: Jesus very consistently informs us to truly keep calm and "fear not." In fact, variations of avoiding being afraid are located close to 365 times in the Bible. I am delighted to reiterate the words of Tennessee Williams who convincingly wrote on God's care and love for us all. "We are saved by love-We live in a perpetually burning building, and what we must save from it, all the time, is love." So I suggest let's remember God's mercy to all others; let's also try to share feelings of kindness towards others. When we do, I feel our future will be much brighter. It is how to create a desired future. So, try it!

Happy Easter!